Annual Meeting of the Lee Township Electors
March 26, 2016

The meeting was called to order and a motion was made by T. Chamberlain and seconded by S. Simpson
to have S. Lacy moderate the meeting.

The Board was commended in a well done job in the past year stating that things have gone well with
blight still being an ongoing problem but one that will also be an issue to work on. The board has moved
forward on the paying off the new station and addressing the improvements to our roads.

It was stated by T. Kotas that he wasn’t certain about opening the Community Center at first, but
commended the board on taking the chance on the project. The Community Center is been successful in
bringing new resources to the community.

Treasurer Jessie Lowery thanked the board and all the residents for supporting her and stated that she
would be running for another term as well as the other members of the board.

It was mentioned the residents that have passed away over the last year with the most recent being Elverta
Maas, Les Rawson, Donna Christensen, Tom Tierney, Doris McCracken all who had contributed to the
community.

Supervisor Owen presented his idea of coming up with a welcome sign and a slogan that would bring a
positive image to the community. T. Kotas suggested that this would be a good project for the Pullman
Pride Scholarship students come up with as part of the scholarship. It would be nice to have something
also in the center of town.

Moderator S. Lacy stated that she was glad to hear that the board members were all going to be running
again and commended them for working well together. She stated that in our community it was more
about the person and the job they do rather than partisan affiliation.

Motion was made by S. Lacy and seconded by T. Kotas. All residents voted “Aye.” Motion carried.

Meeting was adjourned at 10:50 am.

Minutes submitted by: Jacquelyn King, Clerk



